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Because we care! 

Update: June 22, 2021 

The Quebec government’s plans for deconfinement continue to move forward, and we have received the 
updated directives for private senior’s residences as we move into Green Zone on Monday, June 28. We 
appreciate your ongoing commitment to keeping the Grace Village Community safe.  

Monday, June 28 – Level 1 – Vigilance (Green Zone): 

Family Caregivers & Regular Visitors – Visits no longer need to be scheduled.  

No restrictions on the number of family caregivers or regular visitors for indoor or outdoor visits per day. 
Visitors do not need to be from the same household. 

For interior visits, up to a maximum of two (2) people at a time (3 including the resident).  
For exterior visits, up to a maximum of nine (9) people at a time (10 including the resident). 

All visitors & volunteers will need to follow the same screening process for indoor and outdoor visits 
including hand washing, signing in & out, screening forms, having their temperature taken, and receiving 
a clean medical mask. Residents must continue to wear masks during these visits and maintain social 
distance.   

Visitors may visit more than one resident in a visit. No pets allowed yet. Visitors and residents may 
circulate in the common areas, respecting social distancing. Family caregivers may bring home personal 
laundry.  

Outings including car rides 

Families & Visitors may take residents on outings – remember to sign the resident out with the nurse. 
Residents from Wing B must also sign in & out in their wing. Residents, families and visitors must continue 
to wear masks and respect 2 meters. 

Reminder: Our interior visiting station is still available for visits, however visitors will need to reserve in 

advance by contacting Sandra Klinck at sklinck@masscom.ca or 819-569-0546 ext. 5050 during regular 
business hours, Monday to Friday. This allows proper coordination with the care team.  

We thank you for your collaboration as we safely lift these restrictions. We will update you further 
should these guidelines change within the Green Zone.   

Please contact me if you have any additional questions. I would be pleased to assist you.  

On behalf of the Leadership Team,  

 

 

Andrea Eastman 

Interim Executive Director  

Grace Village  


